
IMPORTANT - PLEASE READ

Thank you to all our members and guests who completed the
questionnaire at our May 17th dance! We have reviewed all the
answers and comments. We will offer the questionnaire again
this Saturday, May 31st, to the few who did not complete it on
May 17th.

There was a very clear decision by you to continue offering our
dances on Saturdays and not on any of the other six days of the
week.

Our Club has been running dances for over 60 years on a
biweekly basis. We continue to negotiate a one-year contract
with community halls and will sign a one-year contract with
Varsity Community Association from September 2025 to August
2026.

We must prebook our dates, and have little option to pick and
choose without taking big risks. Another facility, Vecova, is
closing at the end of June, and the tenants are looking to book at
Varsity. 

Scheduling our dances every second Saturday makes it easy to
remember, and we have the website, Facebook page and the
business card/calendar to keep you up to date. You can also
attend dances offered by other groups on our off Saturdays.

We are very appreciative that Kensington Legion works with us
by holding their dances on the alternate Saturdays. Kudos!

Many other organisations have permanent facilities and can
arrange their dances on a month-to-month basis. Our contract
locks us in as a long-term tenant with preselected dates.

Keep an eye out for another questionnaire over the summer. This
time we will be asking for your favourite songs and artists' names.
We want to keep you dancing to your favourite tunes!

We still need some help putting the tables and chairs away at
the end of the dance. Even a little help goes a long way!

Admission:
Members $12, Guests $15
Cash at the door.

6:20 pm Doors Open for
dance lesson participants
6:30 pm Texas Two Step
Dance Lesson 
7:15 pm Doors Re-Open for
our Social Dance
7:30 – 10:30 pm Social Dance

Saturday, June 14th, 2025
Lesson: Two Step
Band: Joel Spire

Saturday, June 28th, 2025
Lesson: Two Step
Band: Jana and Danny

The Calgary Stampede is
just around the corner, and
we have beginner
Progressive Two Step
lessons for you on June 14
and June 28th. 
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The lessons are included in
your dance ticket price of
only $12 for members and $15
for guests. 

Promote your club! 
Invite your friends to our
summer dances!
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Our Club offers
 social dances & dance lessons

for singles & couples at 
Varsity Community Association, 

4303 Varsity Drive, NW.

https://vecova.ca/

